
Week beginning 3.6.24  
 

Welcome back! We hope you have all had a 
restful half term. 
 
We are excited to welcome Miss Lee to the 
Reception team. Miss Lee has had many 
years of experience working in schools in 
Norfolk and we know that she will be a 
fantastic support to Rashford class as they 
enter their final half term in Reception. 
 
We are also excited to welcome Imogen 
Terry to the Dussindale family! We are all 
looking forward to meeting her soon! 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PTFA Disco 
The PTFA are hosting the Key Stage 1 
(Reception - Year 2) disco on FRIDAY 21st 
JUNE 4.30-5.45pm. Entry is £2 and will 
include a snack and a drink. If you wish your 
child to attend, please return the form, sent via 
email on Monday 3rd June with the correct 
change. If you wish to pay via online payment, 
please see the email for details.  
SENco and Mental Health Coffee Morning 
As part of our whole school ‘Healthy Week’ 
focus on Monday 24th June at 9am, Ellise 
Owen from Healthy Happy Active team will be 
sharing ways to support children with the 5 
ways to Wellbeing. Miss Dorling will also be 
available to discuss any specific Special 
Needs/Mental Health questions. 
Sun safety 
Now the weather is warmer the children are 
encouraged to wear sunhats for outside play. 
 
 

Diary date reminders 
 
5th June @ 6pm - Prospective Year R parents 
meeting 
 
7th June - Talent Show Auditions 

- PTFA Ice Lolly sale 
 
Friday 14th June @ 3.30-5.30pm - Day of Welcome 
event 
 
Thursday 20th June - EYFS and Key Stage 1 
Sports Day morning followed by a picnic lunch 
 
Thursday 27th June – Key Stage 2 Sports Day – 
Year3/4 am and Year 5/6 pm with picnic lunch 
 
Wednesday 10th July – Transition Day  
 
Friday 12th July – Come and Read session 2.50pm 
 
Monday 15th July @ 6pm – Meet the Teacher 
 
Friday 19th July – Last day of term  
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